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1st May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
It has been a pleasure supporting your young person throughout their transition and we are very much looking 
forward to them starting with us in August.  As part of the Induction to S1 the young people will have the 
opportunity to take part in a residential trip to Lockerbie Manor Activity Centre.  This trip will support the 
development of relationships with peers and build resilience and team building skills.  
https://www.manoradventure.com/lockerbie-manor.php 
 
 

    All young people in S1 are invited to attend from Wednesday 21st August to Friday 23rd August 2024. 
 

Total cost for the trip will be £232 per student.  This includes accommodation, transport, meals and all equipment 
needed for the activities, the cost of buses has been subsidised by the school.  We are aware that we are working 
to a short time scale and would not want finance to be a barrier to your young person participating therefore we 
ask that you let us know via the link below if you require support.  Young people who choose to not attend the 
trip will engage in planned Wellbeing/ Team Building activities in school.   
 

https://forms.office.com/e/f3w20dWhDS  (electronic letter sent via primary school) 
 

Some basic information will be provided on 16th May Information Evening however further information about 
times, kit list, specific activities will be given at a Parent/Carer Information Event which will take place on Tuesday 
13th August at 4pm.    

 
In order for us to confirm numbers with the venue we are asking for a deposit of £50 to be made by Wednesday 
31st May.  This can be paid by cheque or cash and should be handed in to the school office (pm only).  We would 
ask that the next instalment of £100 is paid by Friday 28th June.  The third and final payment of £82 should be paid 
by 13th August.  Again, these payments should be handed in to the school office which will still be open over the 
summer break, afternoon by 4pm if possible.  Consent for this trip will be made via ParentPay however this will 
not be expected until August at which point all parents/carers will be able to link their account to Hyndland 
Secondary.   

 
If you have any questions or concerns about the trip or payment, please do not hesitate to contact me at       
gw10smedleyvicki@glow.sch.uk         

 
 
Kind regards, 
 

V Letford 
 
Ms Letford 
Depute Head Teacher – S1 
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